
 
 

 

To Our Patients and Families: 

We hope this message finds you and your family in good health. The Board of County 

Commissioners allowed the public health order of Johnson County, which included 

requirements for social distancing in public spaces and the wearing of face masks to expire on 

Friday, April 30th at 11:59 PM. Although this order is expired, they are strongly recommending 

that masks are still worn indoors and social distancing is practiced. 

Being a state-of-the-art dental facility, infection control has continuously been a top priority at 

LeBlanc and Associates. Our office has always strictly followed infection control 

recommendations and procedures made by the American Dental Association (ADA), the US 

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), and the Occupational Safety and Health 

Administration (OSHA). 

Out of abundance of caution, we ask all parents and patients to continue wearing masks in 

our office and practice social distancing. Our staff will be required to wear masks at all times. 

In addition, we will continue to: 

• Pre-screen all patients and families by phone before appointments 

• Temperature check upon arrival of both patient and guardian 

• Option to check in and wait from the comfort of your car 

• Only patients and one parent/guardian are allowed to be at the appointment 

• Reducing number of staff and patients in our offices at one single time 

• Expanding our appointment times to accommodate your busy schedules 

As always, your child’s health and well-being are of utmost importance to all of us here at 

LeBlanc & Associates. We will always go above and beyond to make your child’s dental 

experience as safe and fun as possible.  

We appreciate your continued flexibility and understanding during this time. As this is an ever-

evolving situation, we will keep all our patients and families updated on any changes.  

Please do not hesitate to call us with any questions or concerns at: 913-387-3500  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Michael LeBlanc 

 


